

Camden Council

37 John Street, Camden NSW 2570 PO Box 183, Camden 2570 ABN: 31 117 341 764 Telephone: 02 4654 7777 Fax: 02 4654 7829 Email: mail@camden.nsw.gov.au



Binder: Amendment No 11 - Elyard Gardens

19 December 2012

Peter Goth Department of Planning and Infrastructure Locked Bag 5020 PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Department of Planning Received 2 1 DEC 2011 Scanning Room

Dear Peter,

RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL - ELYARD GARDENS (AMENDMENT 11).

I refer to the Planning Proposal attached for the Department of Planning and Infrastructure's consideration.

On the 13 December 2011, Council resolved to submit this Planning Proposal to the Department of Planning and Infrastructure for the Elyard Gardens site in Narellan. The proposed amendment is minor in nature and consistent with the status quo approach adopted by Council throughout the preparation of the LEP.

Please find enclosed the following documents accompanying this letter:

- Planning Proposal and accompanying attachments:
- Applicable s.117 directions;
- Council report dated 13 December 2012 and relevant attachments; and
- Compact Disc containing the above material.

Should you or your officers require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either myself on 4654 7801 or Christina Heather on 4654 7804.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Speare

TEAM LEADER - LAND USE AND PLANNING